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WORLD BOOK DAY 2018 
 

We were amazed at the variety of characters 

which the children made for World Book Day. 

Everyone is depicted from Paddington Bear to 

Stick Man and Harry Potter. Characters have 

been created using a wide variety of methods and materials. 

Your creativity is fabulous. Well done everyone.  

 

Thank you very much for all the fantastic entries to the World 

Book Day competition. Due to the high number of entries,  

winners will be announced next week.  

 

We had a wonderful time on World Book Day sharing stories 

which is what it is all about. 

Maths Board Game Competition 
 
During half term, the children were challenged to create a board 
game which would develop number and calculation skills. We 
have been overwhelmed with the response for our children and 
families.  

 
The teachers have thought long and hard about who should be our competition  
winners. It has been extremely difficult to choose. 
 
Year 1 winners are Mikey Mc, Darcie D and Tobie O’C. Highly commended are Bobby 
Mc and Hollie Rose.  
 
Year 2 winners are Oliver Mc, Jamie W-C and Alice A. High-
ly commended is the entry from Jacob Walker. 
 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the competition.  



School Attendance Matters 
 

This week’s  
Attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our target for attendance is 96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to  

Class 10 
Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 2 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 10 

Class 
1 

Class 7 95.33% 91.33% 

Class 
2 

Class 8 98.67% 99.67% 

Class 
3 

Class 9 93.33% 96% 

Class 
4 

Class 10 98.67% 93% 

Class 
5 

Class 11 93.33% 91.67% 

Class 
6 

Class 12 88% 92.67% 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Class 2 Assembly 
Friday 9th March at 9.15 

 
Week of Monday 19th March 

Crosby Hall Week 
 

Week of Monday 26th March 
Holy Week Services 

 
Full dates are available on the school 

website. 
www.stmargaretmaryinfants.com 

 
Full dates are available on the school 

website. 
www.stmargaretmaryinfants.com 

 

St Margaret Mary’s Church  
Sunday Mass Times 

 

10.00 Family Mass with  
Children’s Liturgy  

11.30 Parish Mass– all welcome 

5.00 Parish Mass– all welcome 

Maths Puzzle 
 

There are 120 children in Year 2. In 

class 1, 20 people entered the board 

game competition. In class 2, 15 chil-

dren did. In class 3, 25 children en-

tered the competition and in class 4, 

18 children entered.  

 

How many children in Year 2 entered 

the competition? 

 

How many children didn’t enter the 

competition? 

Behaviour of Junior Children After School 
 
Before and after school children must not play on 
the playground equipment including the muga 
(the enclosed area with artificial grass). 
 
Junior school children are expected to respect 
members of staff and to follow our rules, in the 
same way their younger siblings do and not use 
equipment or enter the muga.  
 
Unfortunately, some junior children are coming on-
to the infant yard and playing in a rough  
manner and using equipment which is not  
designed for children of their age. Sadly, when 
asked not to by members of our staff they have 
been disrespectful and even rude. 
 
Please remind your junior age children to wait  
politely and to treat our staff and equipment with 
respect. 
 
Thank you 
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